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Next Meeting:  December 6, 2014 
 
Time:  10:00 am 
  
Place:  Jimmie’s Restaurant on Matthews-Mint Hill Rd. (The 
address is 7024 Brighton Park Drive, Mint Hill and the 
restaurant is located in the Mint Hill Pavilion.) 
 
Cost:    $6 
 
RSVP:  Judy Cline at 704-785-8027 or to jblacline@gmail.com   
 
Also, don’t forget . . .  
 

Mission 

Statement 

The Delta Kappa 
Gamma Society 

International 
promotes 

professional and 
personal growth of 
women educators 
and excellence in 

education. 

 

 
Elevator 
Speech 

 
Delta Kappa 
Gamma is an 

international honor 
society of women 
educators, which 
encourages and 

supports 
professional 

growth through 
legislative efforts, 

conferences, 
workshops, and 

offers 
scholarships to 
members and 

future educators. 

 

Themes 
 

“Embracing Our 
Vision – Designing 
Our Future” 
 
“Lead, Serve, and 
Impact” 
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 Wear your Delta Kappa Gamma pin!  If you cannot find your pin, please bring $1. 

 Your BRAG money 
 
 

From the President’s Corner 
 

As we look around and see all the stores and homes begin to glisten with the Christmas 
spirit we can look forward to our auction that is coming up on December 6th.  This is a 
time that we all look forward to in our chapter. It is so wonderful to see all of the smiling 
faces of our sisters and their festive attire. Let’s try to surpass our previous years for the 
auction. The money goes for our scholarship fund which supports our young beginning 
teachers. Be ready to shop...shop...shop and have lots of fun. 
 
At our October meeting it was suggested that our December meeting would be a good 
time to bring someone who might be potential consideration for membership. If you are 
planning on bringing a guest be sure to let Judy Cline know so they will be prepared to 
the number of people we will have in attendance.  
 
I sincerely want to thank each sister for the encouragement and support given to me. 
You have been such an inspiration and it has truly been so humbling. It is because of 
your support and hard work that makes being the president of AZ such a success. I 
could not do this without the huge part each of you plays in our chapter. 
 
May you all have a wonderful Thanksgiving filled with love, laughter and family. 
 
I look forward to seeing each of you at our December meeting! 
 

Wanda Allen 
 

 

Educational Foundation Pledge Cards 
 
As members of DKG we are leaders in education. The DKG Educational Foundation 
has been developed to support professional development, grants, scholarships and 
other charitable activities for women educators. 
 
At our October meeting it was requested that I find out what other chapters in our region 
are doing with the pledge cards and how they are taking care of that information. I have 
found out that  individuals in each chapter are taking the cards and making a personal 
pledge to support the foundation. 
  
Making a pledge is a way of projecting the amount of money that will be available to be 
awarded. Our challenge is for AZ members to be generous in making a pledge to 
support this initiative. Bring your pledge card to our December meeting. There will be 
more pledge cards available if anyone needs and extra one. 



You can go to the following website to read more information about the Educational 
Foundation:  www.deltakappa.org/NC/educationalfoundation.htm 
 
 

Bright Blessings 
 
Remember to bring items to take to Bright Blessings. Many items can be purchased at 
the Dollar Store. Let’s try to fill a basket at our December meeting to pass along to this 
organization. Children who are homeless need our support! 
 

Name the Magazine—Win A Prize 
 
You could win a prize if your suggestion is chosen as the title of a new magazine that 
will be published by International in the spring of 2015. 
 
Details can be found at: www.dkg.org 
 

The Challenge of Leadership 
 

“The challenge of leadership is to 
be strong, but not rude; 
be kind, but not weak; 
be bold, but not bully; 

be thoughtful, but not timid; 
be proud, but not arrogant; 

have humor, but without folly.” 
 

-Jim Rohn 
 

This is a quote provided to Leroy the Leadership Guy 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

February 7, 2015 – DKG meeting 
March 28, 2015 – DKG meeting 
April 18, 2015 – Joint initiation – 10:30 at Aldersgate 
April 24-26, 2015 – Eta State Convention – Chapel Hill 
June 17-20, 2015 – Eta State Leadership Development – Raleigh 
July 15-18, 2015 – Southeast Regional Conference – Savannah, GA 
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Happy Birthday 
 

 
 
 

November 
5  Janie Webb 
7  Grace Faris 

7  Gwyn Sinclair 
9  Deb Christensen 

12 Tommie Wall 
27 Peggy Griffin 
28 Jane Clawson 

 
December 

4 Helen Rose 
 

January 
10 Virginia Griffin 
13 Peggy Harris 
23 Katie Perry 

 
 

Newsletter Information 
 

If you have items for the newsletter, please e-mail them to Kim Warr at 
Kim_warr@yahoo.com.   
 
 
 

 

mailto:Kim_warr@yahoo.com

